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January 12, 2009 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON. 

M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli 

 

RE: Invitation to Participate in Consultation on Transition to International Financial 

Reporting Standards and Consequent Amendments to Regulatory Instruments, Board File 

EB-2008-0408 

 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. (“Hydro One Brampton”) hereby requests to participate in 

the above mentioned Board Consultation EB-2008-0408 (“Consultation”). 

 

Hydro One Brampton representatives intend to attend the issues meeting being held at the Board 

offices on January 27, 2009. Please see Appendix A for a list of attendees. 

 

No Cost Awards are being sought at this time.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

(Original Signed By) 

 

Scott Miller 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 

smiller@hydroonebrampton.com 

(905) 452-5504 
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175 Sandalwood Pkwy West 
Brampton, Ontario    L7A 1E8 
Tel: (905) 840 6300 
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Appendix A: Hydro One Brampton list of attendees for issues meeting, January 27, 2009 
 

1) Tony Paul 

tpaul@hydroonebrampton.com 

(905) 452-5505 

 

2) Peter Eichler 

peichler@hydroonebrampton.com 

(905)452-5517 
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